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Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education
Region VII, Central Visay30as
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BOHOL
City of Tagbilaran

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

MEMORANDUM
MLA-2023-008

To PETER PAUL CUBAY
MAUREEN MORASCALLO

From : BIANITO/A. DAGATAN EdD., CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent

Division of Bohol

Subject : 2022 IPED Program Implementation Review

Date : January 11, 2023

1. You are hereby requested to attend the finalization of the 2022 IPED
Program Implementation Review on January 12-13, 2023, at the Solea
Coast Resort in Panglao. Please bring the documents required for this
activity.

2. Traveling and other applicable expenses will be charged to school
MOOE subject to the usual accounting and auditing rules and
- regulations.

3. This memorandum serves as your TRAVEL ORDER.

4. For your information and guidance.

SDS/CID/JIM
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